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TENNIS 
 
Description:  In addition to numerous outdoor tennis facilities, M-NCPPC 
operates two indoor facilities: Cabin John Regional Park Indoor Tennis (6 courts) 
and Wheaton Regional Park Indoor Tennis (6 courts). 
 
The facility at Cabin John is generally regarded as more “successful” in terms of 
financial stability.  Cabin John is a metal structure and was built as a partnership 
over twenty years ago and operated by a for-profit entity for twenty years – after 
which it became the property of M-NCPPC.  Cabin John is generally over 
subscribed and court time is often determined by lottery.  The Cabin John facility 
plan currently envisions an additional six indoor courts at the same location as 
the existing six courts. 
 
Wheaton Tennis is a steel superstructure covered with a tent-like skin.  The 
facility is able to cover operating costs, but is not able to support any substantive 
capital expenditures in the near future.  It is currently anticipated that Wheaton 
will need major capital infusion in the near future.  Wheaton is not over-
subscribed and generally experiences its highest use in inclement weather and 
during the winter months. 
 
In addition to the two indoor sites, there is a major concentration of 24 outdoor 
courts at Olney Manor Recreational Park.  These courts are available for 
permitted use and to the public on a first come first serve basis, when courts are 
not permitted. 
 
Cabin John Opportunity:  M-NCPPC would like to have comment on the 
potential for a partnership with a for-profit or a not-for-profit entity that would 
propose to construct the additional six indoor courts at Cabin John.   
 
Staff Comments: 
 
♦ Additional clearing beyond what is envisioned in the park master plan would 

be a significant issue because wooded stream buffers, mostly within a 
biodiversity area, surround the existing facility. 

♦ Stormwater management and sediment and erosion control will be an issue. 
♦ Adjacent biodiversity area would be affected. 
 
Olney Opportunity: M-NCPPC would like to have comment on the 
potential for a partnership with a for-profit or a not-for-profit entity that would 
construct/erect a tennis bubble at the Olney tennis facility and operate the 24-
court complex.  Under this potential partnership, it is anticipated that the indoor 
facility at Wheaton would not continue in operation. 










	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



